

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Email: mmps@priestley.academy Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

4th March 2022

Dear parents/carers,

I wanted to provide you again with the information for our rescheduled Young Voices concert as it is taking place on the first week back after the Easter holidays.

On Wednesday 27th April, your child will need to come to school at normal time and come dressed in their uniform. If you have paid for a Young Voices T shirt, they will change into that at break time. If they do not have a Young Voices T shirt, you may want to send your child with a plain white t shirt to change into instead.

Your child will need 2 packed lunches- one for lunch and one for tea. For those children who receive free school meals, one of their packed lunches for the day will be provided by school. They will also need to bring plenty of water (probably 2 water bottles) as it is a long day.

We will be departing from school at around 11.30am and returning between 10pm-10.30pm. We will be in contact with yourselves via text message and will let you know when we are leaving Sheffield. A parent or carer will need to be at school at the time the coach arrives in order to pick up your child.

If you have any further questions, please come and ask.

Many Thanks

Mrs Sykes







